Roger Schwartz
36620 Calle Oeste
Cathedral City CA 92234

Mr. Charles McClendon,
Dear City Manager,

Our city is considering a redistricting plan. It is appropriate that our
neighborhood, Rancho Village, be included in the district which is
consistent with this area, not with the northern section of the city.
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Thanks for reading my letter.
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